TOWN COUNCIL

Arthur Mathews, President
Michael Molisse, Vice President
Pascale Burga
Kenneth DiFazio
Brian Dwyer
Jane Hackett

Town of Weymouth Massachusetts



Fred Happel
Ed Harrington
Rebecca Haugh
Christopher Heffernan
Maureen Kjely

MEMORANDUM

MEASURE 21 079

TO:

ALL COUNCILORS

FROM:

COUNCIL PRESIDENT ARTHUR MATHEWS

SUBJECT:

CHARTER REVIEW COMMITTEE REPORT

DATE:

15 APRIL 2021

CC:

JOHN CAREY, CHAIR/CHARTER REVIEW COMMITTEE

ATTACHMENTS

Pursuant to Section 8-5 of the Weymouth Town Charter, a review of the Charter is required every ten years for the purpose of review and preparation of a proposed revision. The approval process is as follows:

As the Charter Review Committee has completed its review, the proposed amendments (attached hereto) will be referred to the Ordinance Committee for review, a public hearing will be scheduled, the Ordinance Committee, after hearing from the public, will submit their recommendation to the Town Council, who in turn will vote. Pending the Mayor's approval, the registered voters of the Town of Weymouth will receive a mailing indicating the proposed changes and will have an opportunity to vote on said changes at the Town General Election to be held in November 2021.

I am requesting this measure is referred to the Ordinance Committee for review.

Please contact me with any questions.

Thank you.